April 22, 2021
ATTENTION ALL UNIT OWNERS
This is a reminder that all common areas (both inside and outside of buildings) should be clear of personal items such as signs, statues, decorations, shoes, etc.  Living within a condominium association requires a certain amount of conformity.  In Royal Crest, we allow the American Flag to be flown by unit owners, but no other flags.  Some unit owners have welcome mats in their hallways outside their doors.  Thus far, this has not created problems nor has it generated many complaints.  
Please refrain from placing any items like signs, statues, decorations, and shoes in any common areas (basically anywhere but inside your unit).  If you have done so, please remove them.  
Again, living in a condominium association requires conformity so that the common areas maintain, to a large degree, a uniform appearance.  Any potential deviation from that uniform appearance (significant landscaping, placement of personal items, etc.) must be approved by the Board. 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
RC Board of Trustees            
     
